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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
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February 8, 2020
Pendleton – Due to flooding, the following roads are CLOSED:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Bingham Road
Milton-Freewater:
Mill Creek Road
Walla Walla River Road closed at 15th Street Bridge to end of road at Harris Park
Couse Creek Road—Walla Walla River east to Walla Walla River Road
Spofford Road closed at intersection Milton Cemetery Road south to Walla Walla River Road.
Cash Hollow Road at intersection Cash Hollow Road and Kinnear
Lincton Mountain Road at intersection Lincton Road and Walla Walla River Road
County Road 525 Powerline Road a North Fork Walla Walla River Road
Between Cayuse and Mission:
River Road (Road #918) at N Cayuse Road
White Road at intersection River Road and White Road
Thorn Hollow Grade at Duff Road
Additional Closures:
Echo Meadows
Stanfield Meadows
Reith Road
Thielson Road
If you have questions about flooding in Umatilla County, please call 541-966-3671.
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